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The installation of the new chambers and pipework cost a total of £750,000. Southern Water is investing 

over £25 million on upgrades to the Swalecliffe Wastewater Treatment works, including the replacement of 

the storm overflow pipe. 

On top of this, further investment is planned in the local area to reduce and slow the amount of surface water 

entering the system in the longer term. We’re using mainly nature-based solutions to achieve this, with a 

strong focus on maintaining and boosting community green spaces and local biodiversity. 
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